
Headteacher’s message  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that you are well. When we returned to 
school last week, we spent some time working on 
our values and reminding children about our Heathfield Ways. Spring 

term is a term where we really knuckle down to hard work and lots of progress is made 
and as such we felt it was appropriate to reflect on our values. We also spent some time 
thinking about the children’s rights and you can find out more about that later in this 
newsletter. 
 

It’s also been an exciting week for Year 3 and 4 children as they ventured out to 
Thinktank this week. Thanks to all the staff who organised the visit and to the parents 
who helped support. We can’t do it without you! And Year 2 and nurture group have had 
a visit from the police arranged by Mr Barakat—look out for photos appearing on our 
Twitter page to show these experiences.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Guidance for parents and carers  during the Covid-19 outbreak  
In line with the latest guidance from the Department for Education, at Heathfield the 
control measures in place to reduce the risk of Covid-19 infection are:  
 Every room well-ventilated  
 Regular cleaning  
 Regular handwashing  
 Tissues available in the classrooms  
 Twice weekly lateral flow testing for staff  
 Testing for staff who have symptoms of Covid-19  
 Asking parents to collect their child from school if they are unwell  
 Asking parents to arrange a test for their child (and anyone in the household), if    
possible Covid-19 symptoms are evident. 

Dates for your diary                    

JANUARY 

20th - Non-uniform day 

31st - Teacher training day (no school for 
children) - CANCELLED 

FEBRUARY 

8th - Safer Internet Day 

18th - Break up for half term (1 week) 

28th - Back to school (spring 2) 

MARCH 

3rd - World Book Day - dress up as a book 
character 

25th - Mothers’ Day celebration  

APRIL 

8th - Break up for the Easter holidays (2 
weeks) 

25th - Teacher training day (no school for 
children) 

26th - Children return to school (summer 1) 

MAY 

2nd - May Day Bank holiday 

5th - Teacher training day (no school for 
children) 
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Worry button on our school website 

Children can click either of these two icons on our    
website www.heathfld.bham.sch.uk to report a   
worry. This will be picked up by one of the senior 
leaders in school. It can be anonymous, but if it is 
named, it is easier for us to follow up. For the older 
children, please take a moment to show your child 
where this is in the case that they might need to 
report something one day. 

http://www.heathfld.bham.sch.uk


End of term special awards 

Focus: valuing their own happiness and that of others, 
and making positive choices to promote this value. 

#HappyHardworkingCourageousKind 
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Rainbow Lodge star of the week 

 

Follow us on 
twitter 

 @heathfld 

Contact Us 
Heathfield Primary School 

Heathfield Road 
 Birmingham, B19 1HJ      

  0121 4646474 
enquiry@heathfld.bham.sch.uk 

Heathfield ways 

Who has been demonstrating the 

‘Heathfield Ways’ consistently in 

school this week? 

CLASS             =                =  6A 

6A have been knuckling down well since returning to 
school this term. They have come back motivated  and 
ready to take on the challenges that this term may 
bring. Keep up the hard work 6A! 
 

STAFF shout out =  M = Mr Barakat 

Seeing as this week’s award focus for the children is 
based around our first school value ‘happy’, Mr 
Barakat takes the award for the staff shout out. He 
always has a smile on his face and without a doubt, 
puts a smile on the children in 2R’s faces too. Thank 
you Mr B! 

At Heathfield, we use cursive handwriting. All children 
have a login to Letterjoin and it is accessible (and    
advised!) for children all across school to use at home.  

Letterjoin can be accessed on any device. The platform 
allows your child to watch videos of patterns, letters, 
joins or words, have a go themselves using their finger 
on the screen or a mouse on a computer, and then 
watch the video back.  

Children from Y2 up are encouraged to join their  
handwriting once they have grasped letter formation. 
It is important to know that having legible handwriting 
is an essential criterion on the statutory Y2 and Y6 
writing assessments. 

 
 

 

HANDWRITING 

There are still places available at for the free ESOL English classes   
taking place at our school (in the bungalow in the carpark). If you 
would like to learn English, you can drop in on Monday 17th January 
and also every Monday thereafter.  

As this is an accredited class, the requirement is that parents will need 
to have been a resident in the UK/EEU/EEA for 3 years and receive a 
benefit such as Universal Credit, Employment Support allowance, Job 
seekers allowance or Carers allowance. If you are working, your       
income must be below £18,175.  

Please just pop in on Monday at 9am if you would like to know more! 

Free English classes for        

parents 



 

 
 

On Friday 7th January,  all children in school learnt about 

their many rights in many different ways!  

Reception made a healthy fruit salad and 

learnt about how it is their right to have 

access to different things.  

Year 1 looked at the  importance of rights 

in education and created a giant jigsaw 

puzzle to join these rights together.  

Year 3 compared the rights they have to 

that of a Victorian child.  

Year 2 learnt 

about their 

rights and      

responsibilities. 

Year 6 learnt about their basic 

needs, being safe from harm and 

expressing themselves.  
Miss Elahi 



 

AUTHOrFY 

Authorfy takes just a minute or two to signup to (just an email needed)  and can provide your child with 
endless hours of creative writing fun! The website includes author masterclasses, 10 minute challenges, 
activity packs and much more. Get a pen and some paper at the ready! 
 

SIGN UP HERE 

 

 

https://authorfy.com/join/

